
ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY 
12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 

E-mail: aptmail@apt.int, Web Site: www.apt.int, Telephone: + 66 2 5730044, Fax: + 66 2 5737479

Ref. APT/2022/EBC-K/11(NF) 31 October 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject:  APT Regional Workshop on Smart City Platform 
30 November – 2 December 2022, Putrajaya, Malaysia 

I am pleased to inform you that the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity (APT), Korea 
(Republic of), and Malaysia will jointly organize the APT Regional Workshop on Smart 
City Platform under the “EBC-K project on Smart City Collaboration program” from 30 
November to 2 December 2022 in Putrajaya, Malaysia. The workshop will be hosted by 
the PLANMalaysia, under Ministry of Housing and Local Government of Malaysia. This 
event aims to share APT members’ views, strategies, experiences, and challenges on Smart 
City Data Platform 

The “Smart City” concept is rapidly gaining popularity in many APT member 
countries, to bring together the latest ICT technologies and smarter services to citizen’s 
daily life. The objectives and implementing services may be different by country 
depending on their cultural basis, or the problems they are facing, but the common issue 
for all is how to design their data platform and utilize its data effectively to make their city 
service smarter. 

In this regard, I am pleased to invite representatives from your administration 
who are currently involved in the related field set for this workshop (please see the 
Concept Note attached herewith) to participate in the workshop. The workshop is planned 
for Smart City related experts as well as Government personnel, Private business, 
technical experts and Policy expert. This workshop is open to all APT members. 
Registration of delegates can be done online at https://bit.ly/3FzDtWa. The Information 
for Participants will be made available for your information at later stage. 

The administrations/organizations that wish to contribute to the sessions of the 
workshop should send the contributions in the form of presentation material in Microsoft Power 
Point, English Version together with a short abstract/biodata to the APT Secretariat by e-
mail ebc-k@apt.int. The deadline for submission of contribution is 20 November 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

Masanori Kondo  
Secretary General 

Encl: Concept Note  

To: APT Members (NF), Associate Members (NF) and Affiliate Members 

(Original signed)

mailto:aptmail@apt.int
http://www.aptsec.org/
https://bit.ly/3FzDtWa
mailto:ebc-k@apt.int

